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PUBLIC PROTECTION FROM REPEATED MEDICAL MALPRACTICE, #03-12 
 
The direct financial impact on state and local governments resulting from the 
proposed initiative would be minimal.  There will likely be additional costs to the state 
of less than $1 million per year, but these costs will be offset by licensure fees. 


